Monthly Newsletter

May 2024

Established 1004

The weather is turning warmer and many

community members are out enjoying the sunshine.

Thank you to everyone who utilized our dumpsters
for the city-wide cleanup!!! 63 Tons of trash was
hauled away. It was great to see community
members cleaning up and getting ready for
summer. Also, a big thanks to our youth council
who cleaned up the Welcome-to-Garland signs this
last month. Thank you to our community members
and Youth Council for helping keep our community
looking great!

Garland City Street Sweeping

Wednesday and Thursday, May 8th and 9" Garland
City will be paying to have a street sweeper clean
our roads. During these days please NO on-street
parking and pull garbage cans into your driveway
so we can get our streets and gutters clean!

Garland City History and Wheat & Beet Days
We appreciate those individuals who have
submitted photos for our history wall. It is coming
along nicely. If you haven’t already submitted
photos, you haven’t missed out, please contact
Jeanette Atkinson so we can add them to our city
history.

Garland's Wheat & Beet Days booth applications
are available online on our city website. If you or
someone you know is interested, we encourage
early registration to ensure you get a spot.

We also have other opportunities for individuals
and families to come and get involved in the city
celebration! Contact Jeanette Atkinson at

jeanett@garlandutah.org for more information on

how you can help.

Special Olympic Torch Run

Garland City residents will once again have the
chance to cheer on the Special Olympics Torch
Run on May 17. The torch run will begin at Garland
Elementary at 10:00 am and go south on 100 W to
700 S, east to Main, south on Main to 800 N

Tremonton in front of BRHS, west on 800 N, South
on 100 E by North Park Elementary, south to 600
N, west on 600 N to 800 W, south in front of Alice C
Harris to 350 N, East to 400 W, south to 350 N,
east to Tremont Street, South to the Tremonton
City Building.

We encourage citizens to come out and cheer on
these amazing kids.

Parks and Recreation
All registrations for sports are done online at

garlandcityyouthsports.com

Spring Soccer is in full swing with games being
played on Tuesdays and Thursdays starting at
6:00 pm behind the Garland Elementary School.

T-Ball, Pitching Machine, Minor & Major League
Fast Pitch Baseball, and Ponytails Fast Pitch
Softball - Registration is open through May 13th.

Football Registration begins on May 1st.

Rocky Mountain School of Baseball is currently
playing ballgames on Saturdays from 9 am to 5
pm.

Cook Shack - Now Open Saturdays

The cook shack is now open during Baseball and
Softball games on Saturdays. All proceeds during
these games will go to the library. All community
members are invited to visit the park and purchase
food from the cook shack!
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Library

Come one, come all to the Garland Public Library’s
Summer Reading Kickoff! Our kickoff party will be
held on Friday, May 31st from 4:30 to 7:00 pm at
Garland City Park. This year’s theme is ‘Reading is
Your Ticket to Adventure’. We will host a Carnival
event with booths, food, and fun for the whole
family! We will also host a movie in the park at
dusk. Visit our website and social media pages for
more information coming soon. It will be a ton of
fun, so make sure to come join us!

The Garland Public Library is open during
construction during our normal business hours.
Construction is starting on the front of the building,
so please use the downstairs entrance on the west
side of the building. While construction is ongoing
all materials will need to be returned inside. There
is a desk downstairs to help with checking materials
in and out.

**If you have any questions please don'’t hesitate to
give us a call. 435-257-3118 option #5. **

Children Activities
Toddler/Pre-K Story Time - Mondays at 10:30 am.
May 6th- Theme: Mothers
May 13th- Theme: Water
May 20th- Theme: Lemonade
May 27th- Library closed for the holiday-
No Story Time

Story Time - Thursday at 4:00 pm.

May 2nd- Theme:Star Wars

May 9th- Theme: Mother’s Day
May 16th- Theme: Money

May 23rd- Theme: World Turtle Day
May 30th- Theme: Summer

Kids Spanish Class - Tuesdays, May 7th and May
23rd at 4:00 pm

Children's Activity - Tuesdays May 14" - (Bug
Hotels), May 28" - (Bird Feeders) at 5:30 pm.

Coding Club (ages 8+) Wednesdays at 4:00 pm.

Teen Activities
Teen Spanish Class - Tuesdays May 7th and May
21st at 4:30 pm.
Teen Book Club Tuesday, May 7™ at 3:00 pm

Adult Activities
Adult Book Club Wednesday, May 1st at 6:30 pm
Adult Spanish Class Wednesdays at 5:30 pm

The Garland Public Library will be closed Friday,
May 24th and Monday, May 27th for the Memorial
Day weekend.

BRAG (Bear River Association of Governments)
is offering a home Weatherization grant for
low-income households. This grant is funded by
the U.S. Department of Energy, U.S. Department of
Health & Human Services, Rocky Mountain Power,
and Dominion Energy.

With federal and utility funding, BRAG provides a
range of services, such as attic insulation, wall
insulation, air sealing, and more, to improve your
home's energy efficiency at NO COST to the
applicant.

To apply for this program, please call BRAG at
435-752-7242 and ask for WEATHERIZATION.

or visit
https://brag.utah.gov/depts/weatherization-crisis/

Emergency Preparedness

Communication is often the first thing lost in an
emergency. Reliable and true information sources
are essential during a disaster. Not all sources will
be available depending on the emergency.
Knowing and having multiple ways of giving and
receiving information will help you "Be Ready" to
communicate and be reunited with family and
friends. Get started by:

e Establishing an out-of-state contact for
family members to call and report status
and location in the event of an emergency.

e Establishing an outside-the-home
emergency meeting place.

e Establishing an outside-the-neighborhood
emergency meeting place.

e Gather and maintain emergency
communications supplies.

e Learn the emergency communications plans
for your city, schools, and places of
employment.

Learn more about emergency communication at
fcc.gov/emergency.
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Lakeshore’

April 30, 2024
RE: Lakeshore Community Update
A Warm Hello to Our Friends and Neighbors!

All of us here at Lakeshore are thrilled to be calling Garland home as we bring our newest distribution
center to this wonderful community! As an introduction to who we are, Lakeshore is a teacher-driven
educational company serving schools and families across the country with safe, high-quality learning
materials and classroom furniture. In 1954, we opened our first brick & mortar store in Northern
California, and we've grown quite a bit over the years—now with over 60 stores nationwide, a thriving
e-commerce business and a national sales force.

As our business continues to expand, we recently began looking for the ideal location for our third
distribution center, adding to existing locations in California and Kentucky. After spending time in
Garland and the surrounding region, we discovered an engaged, hardworking community that is a great
cultural fit for Lakeshore—and the perfect home for our newest, state-of-the-art distribution center.
Construction for the center, located at 415 Factory St., began in 2023 and will be completed by early
2025. We'd like to extend our heartfelt gratitude for your continued patience and understanding during
the construction process. We know this process can be disruptive, especially to those who live close by,
and we hope you will bear with us for a few more months. After construction winds down, Garland
residents can expect many new job openings—with hiring beginning this August. We hope many of you
will consider joining our team.

As we've been settling in over the last few months, Lakeshore has been honored to host a variety of
community-focused, family-friendly events to get acquainted with our neighbors in the local region. In
February, we spent a day at the Megaplex Theatres Ogden and had the privilege of giving away free
popcorn and cotton candy to moviegoers. In March, we hosted a free children’s storytime at the Bear
River Valley Senior Center for children and families, and local authors Steven Heumann and Sheree
Elaine were on-site to read their books to the children. In April, we enjoyed hosting a full day of free
admission at Zootah in Logan—complete with character visits, entertainers and more.

Lakeshore has many more fun-filled events planned for the rest of the year, and we'd like to personally
invite you to attend! Upcoming opportunities include:

s Come meet Lakeshore at the Center Street Market in Logan on June 5

s In July, swing by the Lakeshore booth at the Ogden Pioneer Days

¢ Enjoy Lakeshore-sponsored fireworks at Garland’s Wheat and Beet Days in August

We are beyond grateful for the warm welcome we’ve received from the many community members
we've met so far, and we look forward to introducing ourselves to many more of you in the days ahead.
Thank you for everything you do to make Garland such an amazing place to live and work, and we hope
to greet you in person very soon!

Sincerely,

Artin Ghazarian

Chief Supply Chain Officer
Lakeshore Learning Materials
aghazarian@LakeshorelLearning.com

Learn more about us at LakeshorelLearning.com.
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